
Response from a Royal Borough of Greenwich resident  

 
 
 
On police station closures and giving Boris our views, well here is mine. 
 
I would suggest that Boris takes himself to Woolwich without warning without cameras without 
protection and see how the real world lives in a crime ridden area where shops are being 
targeted by groups of thieves running in with knives stealing equipment leaving staff 
traumatised.  
 
This of course is only a suggestion one which will probably get more notice than my giving 
reason to keep a much needed station open.  
 


